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As you may have noticed, the basketball court area at the Bryan Center is undergoing some renovation. 
The basketball hoops have been removed to make way for 26 new parking spaces. The basketball hoops 
are being moved east, onto what were previously tennis courts. Once installed, the old poles will get 
new backboards and nets. We hope to have two sets of hoops, one for teens and adults, one for 
younger hoopsters.  
 
In addition, the wooden steps leading to the skate park area from the bike path will be replaced with 
concrete steps. Invasive species are being removed from the hillside and replaced with native species 
recommended by the Tree Committee. The goal is to complete installation of the new basketball court 
and steps by mid-April.  
 
As far as the skate park, the Village hopes to team with local interested parties to raise money to install 
the next phase of the design we began a few years ago. If you have interest in helping coordinate a 
citizen group on this topic, please contact Patti Bates at the Village Administrative Office. 
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